

Susana Martinez, Governor Sidonie Squier, Secretary Ted Roth, Director

## GENERAL INFORMATION MEMORANDUM

ISD-GI 12-87

TO:

**ISD Employees** 

From:

Ted Roth, Director, Income Support Division

Re:

Selection of New County Director for Northwest Bernalillo County

Date:

December 28, 2012

This memorandum is to announce the selection of Elizabeth (Liz) Sandoval as the new County Director at the Northwest Bernalillo Income Support Division office in Albuquerque.

Liz began her career with the Income Support Division in 2002, as a Family Assistance Analyst at the Southwest Bernalillo ISD office. In 2004, she was promoted to a Family Assistance Analyst II. Then in 2006, she was promoted to a Line Manager position at Southeast Bernalillo ISD where she has worked until this most recent promotion to the County Director position.

We are pleased to have Liz fill this position, as she brings with her a wealth of experience, dedication and professionalism. Liz has a Bachelor's Degree in University Studies from the University of New Mexico. Liz will begin her new duties effective January 2, 2013.

Please join me in congratulating and welcoming Liz to her new position as County Director.